
 

 

    

  
  

 

Notice – Item for Discussion 
 

Submitted by: 
 

Councillor, C. Riepma 

Subject: 
 

Street parking - Steel Street between Johnson Street to 
Penetanguishene Road 

Reference Committee Name: 
 

Executive Committee  

Reference Committee Date: 
 

September 24, 2025 

General Committee Date: 
 

October 29, 2025 

City Council Date: 
 

November 5, 2025 

 

Motion for consideration: 
 
That staff investigate the feasibility of establishing a no parking zone on one side of Steel 
Street between Johnson Street and Penetanguishene Road. 
 

 

 

Reason or Rationale in support of the motion: 
 

1. Because of the number of BLRs and multiple family homes in this area, there is a 
great deal of parking on both sides of the street.  

2. The parking restricts traffic and buses from easily using the street. 
3. If parking were restricted to one side of the street, traffic would move more easily 

and bus traffic would not be impeded. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


